
Hello, 

Please note the following response to Request for Relief from Fence By-law has been submitted 
on Wednesday August 23rd 2023 5: 54 Pf\'.] with reference number 2023-08-23-005. 

• Do you want to pay for the application online?
No (payments must be made in person at City Hall upon submission before the application
will be reviewed by City staff)

• First name
Anna

• Last name
Lasko

• Address
57 Renfield Street

• City
Port Colborne

• Postal Code
L3K0A7

• Is the property address in question the same as above?
Yes

• Email

• Phone Number

• Please upload a file of your Site Plan
1. 10

18 1
6 feet hight fence.pdf [404.5 KB]

• Location of Fence that is affected by the relief request.
Rear Yard

• Fence Construction
Closed

1 

Appendix A 
Report 2023-225






